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You have not done your due diligence. This is not ecological work. Do not allow biosolids to be
used by farmers! Your own testing has proved that this is releasing harmful PFAs into the soil. I
beg you to follow your own science and not allow this to happen for the sake of our children, our
food, and our planet.


